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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


District Governor - Helen Casaclang	 	 	 Region Two Chair - Peter Lam

1st Vice District Governor - Fanny Chu	 	 	 Region Two Zone One Chair - Pierre Morrison

2nd Vice District Governor - Augusto “Dr Jun” Valera


JANUARY 1, 2020 

HAPPY NEW YEAR - YEAR OF THE RAT 

January 2, 2020	 No Board or General Meeting scheduled - Happy Holiday Season!


February 6, 2020	 No Board or General Meeting - see February 13, 2020 below.  


February 13, 2020	 Student Speaker Contest - “Homelessness in California: What is the

	 	 	 Solution?”.  Short General Meeting after the contest.  Contest will be

	 	 	 held at the National Japanese American Historical Society Gallery,

	 	 	 1780 Post Street, San Francisco Japantown.  6:00 pm start.  Once

	 	 	 contest starts, individuals will not be allowed to enter while a student

	 	 	 is making their presentation - only between student speakers. 


March 5, 2020		 Board/General Meeting @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco Japantown, 6:30


April 2, 2020	 	 Board/General Meeting @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco Japantown, 6:30


April 11, 2020		 Introductions of the recipients of the $2500 NCCBF Scholarships @ the

	 	 	 NCCBF Opening Ceremony


April 11, 2020		 NCCBF Queen Program pageantry @ Kabuki Theater, 6:00 pm


April 19, 2020		 NCCBF Senior Appreciation Brunch @ Kabuki Hotel, 9:00 am	 	 


May 2, 2020	 	 SFCCLC Police Officer/Firefighter/Sheriff Awards Dinner @ Patio Espanol


2019-2020 GENEVA EXCELSIOR Y&CA RAFFLE TICKETS:  Please return ticket stubs and 
money to Lion Donna Kimura this month, c/o Lowell Kimura CPA, 1750 Buchanan St, San 
Francisco 94115 as soon as possible.  Do not tear off the cover of each book!


HAMILTON HOUSE TRANSITIONARY HOUSING:  On December 13, 2019, Lion Bill delivered 
1,080 disposable diapers sizes 4-6 and 352 baby wipes on behalf of our club on this important 
project that we have each quarter of the year.  Thanks so much Lion Bill for taking care of this 
and thank you all members who donated this quarter to helping homeless infants and toddlers.


OSAKA UMEDA LIONS CLUB OF JAPAN:  Our Lion Reiko Hankins had an opportunity to visit 
Osaka, Japan and represent us at a monthly meeting of the Osaka Umeda Lions Club, our 
Sister Club in Japan.  She said that they meet for regular lunch meetings at the grand and 
beautiful Hotel Granvia which is connected to the Osaka Train Station.  Their meetings are very 
formal.  Their club is about 25 members and all CEO’s of local companies in Osaka.  She also 
met the staff person who remembers the “twinning” process that their club and our club 
underwent several decades ago.  Thanks so very much Lion Reiko for representing our club.  
We have not had an actual representative attend with them since the passing of Lion Mike Hara 
and it is very important that they again have a person and face to attach to our club. 


